
Application 
Deadline    
May 10, 2024

SUPERINTENDENT 
STUDENT ADVISORY
Superintendent Rundle is actively seeking 
students who will be 7th and 8th graders     
at IMS in 2024-2025 to serve on the 
Superintendent Student Advisory (SSA). 

SSA members share student perspectives 
at advisory meetings and represent the 
voice of IMS students on issues and policies 
directly affecting the student body.

MORE 
DETAILS
HERE




